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13th batch of One year MBA, called International Programme in Management 
for Executives (IPMX)) 

 

The inauguration of the 13th batch of One year MBA, called International 
Programme in Management for Executives (IPMX)) took place online on 11th May 
2020. The event was marked by the august presence of the Institute's Director - Prof. 
Dr. Archana Shukla, IPMX Chair - Prof. Chandan Sharma, & the entire team of 
professors, followed by the lamp lighting ceremony. Distinguished alumni Mr. 
Abhishek Mathur (MD, Deloitte) and Mr. Mayank Agarwal (Sr. Regional Manager, 
Uber) shared their experiences with the incoming cohort. 
  
Post the address, Prof. Chandan Sharma introduced the faculty members to the 
incoming batch and Prof. Dr. Arunabha Mukhopadhyay addressed the students and 
advised them to make it a two-way learning process. Prof. Kaushik Bhattacharya 
also welcomed the students. 
  
In the program’s inaugural address, Prof. Dr. Archana Shukla, Director IIM Lucknow, 
emphasized the need for management education during these unprecedented 
situations and urged the students to be a part of the change that the world is slated 
to witness. Going forward, as future leaders, resilience, responsibility, resolution, and 
relationships will be the cornerstones of a solid foundation.  
  
The distinguished alumni further fueled the vigor of the cohort by rejoicing in their 
experiences of how they have frequently banked on the robust IIM Lucknow alumni 
network, time in, and again at adverse professional and personal situations. They 
reinforced the importance of unity and collaboration and emphasized on how integral 
peers are in their short- and long-term life journey. 
  
The induction ended with the program Chair ensuring the quality of the overall 
program and shared the way forward with respect to the course structure. 
  
Finally, the students were greeted and congratulated by the outgoing IPMX ‘12 batch 
through a video, thereby making it memorable. The class of IPMX 2020-21 starts a 
new journey of learning and transformation in becoming future leaders. 
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